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Upcoming Events… 

Tues 14th Jan 

• Forest School  

Y3 & Y4 am 

Y5 & Y6 pm 

Friday 17th Jan 

• Tuck Shop 

• Rocksteady Choir 

 

 
 
 

1. Millie A (Y6) 

2. Evie J (Y6) 

3. Adam R (Y6) 

4. Ella B (Y3) 

5. Sophie M (Y2) 

6. Kairi B (Y5) 

7. Jacob C (Y3) 

8. Sophie C (Y6) 

9. Alec B (Y3) 

10. Charlie G (Y3) 

 

Attendance 

Winners 

Y3 ASH 

 

Panto Time! 

Today we were lucky enough to watch our annual Pantomime, 

this year ‘A Christmas Carol’, which FAN Club very kindly paid 

for.   

   

 

Parents Meeting 

Thurs 23rd January 

2.30 in the Hall 

Goodbye 

It is with real sadness that I need to let you 

know that Mrs Doy, our school cook, will 

be leaving us on Tuesday 14th January to 

embark on a new career.   

We will all miss her, and the amazing 

dinners she has provided for us for 10 

years, but wish her all the best. 

We have been fortunate to recruit a new 

cook, Mrs Wyrill, who has worked in other 

schools.  She will be starting on Monday so 

that there can be a hand over period.   
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Class Clips 

 

All the classes are just starting their new themes for this half term 

 

Oak & Willow are beginning to learn about ‘Extreme Weather’ 

 

Ash have begun by learning about Counties, starting by looking at all the amazing things in North 

Yorkshire.  They have also been using ‘Tagtiv8’ to develop their multiplication skills.  

 

Beech are starting their Romans topic, looking at the Roman Empire 

 

Chestnut have been learning about the Victorians and will be starting some cross stitch soon! 

 

Sycamore’s theme in History is Native America linked with Geography ‘Land of the Free’  

 

Message from School Health re Flu Vaccination 

We have a FLU health bus which will be parked at the Askham 

Bar Tesco, YO24 1LW  this Saturday 11th Jan between 10-2pm.  

It is a DROP IN clinic for primary school age children who 

are still outstanding their flu vaccination. No appointment 

necessary and parents don’t need to bring anything along. 

Also, our last catch up FLU CLINIC, which will be the last 

opportunity for parents to get their child/children vaccinated 

against flu if they are still outstanding it:  

 

The clinic will take place at Selby North Children’s Centre, 

Flaxley Road, YO8 4DL on Monday 20th January between 3.30-

4.45pm. It is a DROP IN clinic so no appointment in necessary 

and they don’t need to bring anything with them. 

Upcoming FAN Club Dates 

FAN Club meeting - Wed 22nd Jan 

at 7pm in The Crown 

Bingo - Fri 7th Feb at 6.30pm at 

school 


